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Grand Knight: Bill Rathbun     

Deputy GK: Felix de Los Santos  

Chancellor: Robert Dumont 

Recorder: Bob Bailey 

Treasurer: Joe Ercolino 

Advocate: Steve Heinz 

Warden: Jim Mendolera 

Inside Guard: Jack Ruegg 

Outside Guard: Jim Fabry 

Trustee 1yr: Jim Scialabba 

Trustee 2yr: Ron Kuhnen 

Trustee 3yr: Jim Golden 

Fin Secretary: Tom Wolfe 

Lecturer: Pat Becker 

Field Agent: Brian Lawandus 

District Deputy: Robert Tonkin 

Chaplain: Fr. Hugh McGuigan 

General Membership Meeting: 1st Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Center

 
 
From the Grand Knight 

Greetings Brother Knights, 

As we “fall” into October, there 

are many events scheduled 

throughout the month.  The  

October 4 membership meeting is 

the installation of officers 

followed by a dinner.  Your 

reservations with food choice 

should already be in to me as I 

need to give the kitchen a count 

for menu planning.  Also, 

Officers are requested to wear 

coat and tie for the installation 

ceremony and other members 

may wear optionally 

 

October 16, is First Degree at 

7:00 PM.  We need better 

attendance at this from our 

Knights!   

 

Our first annual “Trunk or Treat” 

will be Friday, October 26 from 4 

to 7 PM in the parish parking lot.  

Trunk-or-treat events bring 

Halloween to parking lots where 

kids go from car to car and get 

candy from the decorated cars 

with trunks open. They're popular 

at schools, churches, in rural areas 

where homes are far apart, and in 

places where trick-or-treating isn't 

safe.  See details at the end of this 

newsletter.   

 

October 27 is set up for our 

monthly breakfast to be held 

October 28.  Be there between 

11:30 and Noon.  Breakfast will 

be after all Sunday Masses. 

 

We are planning our annual Blue 

Mass on November 13, at 6:30 

PM, let’s all try to attend this 

mass as it is in honor of all our 

“first responders.” 

 

Hope to see you all at our 

meetings and thank you in 

advance for volunteering to help 

on the activities.   

 

  

Bill Rathbun 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2018 Charity, Unity, Fraternity, 

Patriotism 

Officers for 2018-2019 Fraternal Year 
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From the Deputy G.K. 

Worthy Brother Knights, 

THANK YOU!!! To all who 

helped Movie night and the guys 

in the kitchen who made the 

pizza.  Also to all who 

participated in the soccer 

challenge.  We had 10 members 

who helped and only one entry.  

Guess who won. 

Once we find a location for the 

October Knights Night Out we 

will send an email. 

Here are our events for the next 

month: 

Thursday, October 4th - 

Business Meeting and 

installation of Officers in the 

Parish Center from 7:00 - 9:00 

p.m. Officers are requested to 

wear coat and tie for the 

installation ceremony and other 

members may wear optionally. 

Friday, October 5th – Divine 

Mercy Movie “The Face of 

Mercy” a Knights of Columbus 

production in the Parish Center 

from 7:00 - 9:00 p.m.  Presented 

by Our Lady of Light parish 

Adult Faith Formation. 

Tuesday, October 16th - 

Admission Degree Ceremony, 

7:00 - 9:00 p.m. in the Parish 

Center.  Please show your 

support. 

Tuesday, October 23rd - 4th 

Degree Business Meeting  7:30 

p.m. 

Thursday, October 25th - 

Planning Meeting 7:00 - 9:00 

p.m. in room 306. 

Friday, October 26th - KofC 

Trunk or Treat @ OLOL 

parking lot  4 to 7 p.m.   Please 

decorate your trunk and bring 

candy.  Show your support.  See 

flyer at end of this newsletter. 

Saturday, October 27th - Noon 

in the Parish Center  Setup for 

Sunday Breakfast.  Please lend a 

hand .  Check your email for 

updates since parish center will be 

in use prior to setup. 

Sunday, October 28th - Join us 

for Rosary @10:00 a.m. in Chapel 

before 10:30 Mass 

Sunday, October 28th - We will 

have buffet breakfast after all 

Masses.  Please attend to serve 

and cleanup or please come for 

breakfast with family and friends.  

As always, thank you for your 

help. 

 

 

God Bless. 

 

Thank you 

Felix De Los Santos 

 

 
From the Chancellor 

Hello Brother Knights 

 

September 14 we served dinner 

for the students of the religious 

education classes and on 

September 21 we had a successful 

movie night. Thanks to all who 

helped. 

The Knight of the Month is Don 

Fiscella.  Don is the chairman of 

the retention committee and has 

either emailed or called all of 

those in arrears on payment of 

their dues.  As of September 21, 

we are down to 16 members who 

are past due versus 60 last year. 

The Family of the Month is Joe 

and Annemarie Ercolino.  Both 

are Eucharistic Ministers and 

Coordinators.  Joe leads the 

Rosary on the 5th Sunday of the 

month.  He is also our treasurer 

and the chairman of the golf 

outing.  Annemarie can use our 

prayers for her quick recovery 

from her recent surgery.  Dave 

Simmons also needs our prayers 

to get well soon. 

Bob Du Mont 
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Please pray for the following 

brothers, family members, and 

significant others: 

Tony Almeida, Kathy Boss (wife 

of Joe Boss Jr.), Reggie Brown, 

Bob Dumont, Bob Bailey, Jim 

Culley, John Fazackerly, Charlie 

and Pat Neville, Don Fiscella, Bill 

& Jean Stanley, Dave Simmons, 

Jes Jensen, Barry Thom(son of 

Ken and Connie), Giaco Scavelli, 

Martha J. Wolfe (mother of Tom 

Wolfe), Chuck Stellwag, Bud 

Fichera, Jackie Erickson.

  

 

 

 

 

David A Erickson 10/1 

Steve  Burmeister 10/1 

George  Venturi 10/3 

John C Lane 10/6 

David C Simmons 10/8 

Everett J Foster 10/16 

William G Hoogland 10/16 

Louis E Frattarelli 10/17 

Brent J Labreche 10/20 

Gil  Ricardo 10/20 

Theodore F Pizza 10/23 

Anthony G Pietroniro 10/26 

Stephen L Ferrante 10/26 

Roland W Boyd 10/27 

Joseph R Drago 10/28 

 

 

 

 

In Case of Death: At the death of a Brother Knight, notify the Grand Knight or the next in charge, who will then 

contact the family and offer sympathy and help from the Council.  The Council member contacting the family should 

ask whether a wake will be held and if so, whether the family would like the Council to do a rosary service.  If a Mass 

will be offered, the family should be asked if they would like a resolution of condolence to be presented.  Any 

ceremonial presentation requested should be done only with permission of the clergy.  If the deceased Brother is a 4th 

Degree member, the Grand Knight will notify the Insurance Field Agent and the Faithful Navigator of the Assembly.  

 

Grand Knight: Bill Rathbun email: billrathbun1@gmail.com Telephone 330-289-2770  

 

Please visit our website at http://www.kofccouncil10498.org/ for additional information and upcoming events. 

 

Please contact out Financial Secretary Tom Wolfe (tcwolfe1950@gmail.com) to make updates to your personal 

profile (change of address, change or added phone, email address, etc.)  

 

To add or delete from the prayer list above please contact Pat Becker.  

 

Publisher: Patrick Becker. E-mail:patbecker50@yahoo.com Telephone 239-948-7534 

October 


